
 News from KCC
April 6, 2016

Sunday Morning Sermon Series!

God was truly faithful Sunday morning as we prayed and He moved in people's
hearts. Three ladies were baptized between the two services, another lady was
baptized Tuesday morning, one young man is being baptized this coming Sunday,
and another young lady came forward and will be baptized within the next couple of
weeks. 

Let's keep the conversation going. If this is something you are wrestling with or want
to discuss, my door is always open as are the doors of the staff and the elders. Be all
in with Jesus! 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuDXCbRNaqglLce5IZJeWPp3To_nM_844VZnqYLQEgW1SoKE3FkDBCawrUPOpAK-owiewDbIexgs2e90PxpIodUd_6SbOmGj3MPy7L2HpyEF9KS8wYUGvTFE=&c=&ch=


This Sunday we tackle friendship. If you want to read ahead, read 1 Samuel 18
through the rest of the chapter and pay particular attention to David's relationship
with Jonathan. Bring a friend and I will see you Sunday! ~ Andy B.

Volunteer Opportunities
Click on link to Volunteer!

Home Communion Server 
Looking for men who will take
communion Sunday mornings to a
few people who are unable to make
it to church.  See Dave Babcock for
more information.
Tiny Tots Volunteer 
Serve a Sunday of each month in
the Preschool area.  
 1st Impressions Greeter 
Joyful faces wanted! Serve at KCC by greeting people at the
door, sharing a smile, and being being willing to know Christ
accepts them as they are!
Computer Check-In 
Volunteers needed to check children in on Sunday mornings &
Wednesday evenings. Minimal computer skills required. Training
provided.
Video Camera Operator
The church is in the process of purchasing a video package to
allow us to capture Sunday morning worship and special events
on video. We're looking for people interested in joining this
exciting, new ministry of video production. Training will be
provided.

If you are interest in volunteering in any of these areas, you can volunteer online, contact

the church office or mark your Connection Card on Sunday.
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuMfrG32k5ibxI4OlJmUKvz1KlJMOm28GfJst6Ezl58tmlol92NEKvWyTy7aRtasQglrCM04UhoMb46-bjV9t2CTDt-YxforImqAlRkImxv1M_8jtx356bUVvDuUFzjSWsmSfhFZQpunUKwnDVnl69YfJw_lZwPXUpR8vMwONsxxe8gY00LseHUXZ0mlrdVMmPwrmA6MZWj3I50AxyZO77MIMBxDizEoePeLZFKElJFbD4J8UrxvrXkoSG9_vd1mCVdnKeAsuybI9XUryzlj7jOJK8LqMIj1xqZHlHHEq4a4nCOLB6PvC5o4vKm9wb1jStCWoQ4Cr_6uwF_TAZ5l-GoI-5g899VHzLRW_56d4wzdPTuBsT5lx6hClwRCfHIBGY073-tOZo2mf0GNccW0_kCqZfGXMKM83N28JvATtlO-P8ma8iy2Rkv20UIZt8MtANso0ZBTwNLNr5yAbsKhuN3ND6Mz4o_RV6A==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuMfrG32k5ibx9ewaXmp2xSKZq1iIZTzmmv93L2pXwahlo0nvgYgoB9kieJ5x_7WI7muByCFR_-13Arjf6AfU7EF143CwDrr5ieMI_ytbJIMrqWnTx3uXKxWswKMEPOYjYuF0KZ_CLz0LQsSme96cl3c1Qi-CQgEShMsdNvcwmHCw-KB7COT4keE1nZq11T9jbKwwHfRJOvqnN-dlqJxoDnM=&c=&ch=
mailto:office@kccwired.com


NEW BAPTISMS!

Congratulations to Jessica Smith,
Alissa Colby, Delanna David &
Jessica Ruckle who were
baptized this week! 

Jessica Smith, Alissa & Jessica
Ruckle were baptized Sunday,
April 3rd by Andy Bratton.
 Delanna was baptized Tuesday,
April 5th by Sara Blasko.

Please welcome these ladies to
the KCC family!  Pray for Jessica S., Alissa, Delanna & Jessica R. as
they strive to walk closer with Jesus Christ, their Lord & Savior.

If you've been considering this step of salvation, contact the church office to talk with
one of the ministers or Elders about it!

Volunteer of the Week 
  

JANA DICKMAN!

I want to recognize Jana Dickman as 
KCC's volunteer of the week!  She gave 
up her spring break to go on the mission 
trip to Atlanta with students from the 
High School Youth Group. Jana also 
sings with the Worship Team on Sunday 
mornings.  Thank you Jana for serving at 
KCC! ~ Jody T.

KIDSTUF is THIS SUNDAY at 11:00am in the Lower Level
for all kids Kindergarten through 5th Grade!

In Hebrews 12:1, the author of Hebrews reminds us that when life gets hard, we can
look to the heroes of the faith and see how they trusted God through some extremely

mailto:office@kccwired.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuEzo40FulSjhJvjGNNH_7D5F4Od-x-lP6tWWHPFaBBqbyYlVSOEcw4LeZ0XJtfLatborG5Bh3gUmB4fySEKkrHgrX2U5DodBm7aZolH4Hhl8YZqVuK8xSWSosaJuupl5Jus9f_mrZK0231tMBmniS1pNhdARcZ7CJDysfcTmVgKCDgDL00WQZOU=&c=&ch=


difficult circumstances. God brought them
through those trials, and God will help us
through ours.

Bottom Line: When life gets hard,
remember how others
persevered. It's comforting to know that
others have made it through to the other
side of difficult times. When we see how God helped them, it's helps us trust God
more with our own circumstances.

Mission Trip
By Jody Terrell, Youth Minister
                                                                             

Last week I had the amazing opportunity to lead a mission trip to
Atlanta, Georgia. Jana Dickman and myself took 9 high school
students to Jesus' Place, an inner city mission that provides spiritual
and physical needs to needy families in their community. 

On Easter Sunday we attended services at Jesus' Place and were

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuPzS7Wbmb_6D1fBVk2U5o5wvWmd8OYhFF_TaZ5T4YXAW_bcUYcdokjo60dYW8KfuGO0eqpv9aXOYOWZlt8dZmQrPgQqAlFeOX3FOydmY_c7Y58eTY4Q-w1k=&c=&ch=


able to meet some of the congregation which is made up of mostly
needy men. We got to be a part of the wonderful system that John
Vernon has put in place to distribute clothing, hygiene packets, and
various other items to people in need. One of the huge takeaway
ideas of the week was that as Christians, we never want to exchange
commodities for the dignity of the people receiving them. We
constantly saw that the people who we were there to serve were
never embarrassed or made to feel inferior in any way. 

Monday we sorted loads of clothing, cleaned the facility, and enjoyed
working in partnership with John. Tuesday we went to work at the
Fish House which is a recovery home that houses 4 men at a time.
The Fish House is in the country south of Atlanta. We did lots of
manual labor and the kids worked hard and never complained. This
group was there to serve the Lord by serving others. Some of the
students met one of the men residing there and realized that anyone
could find themselves in a situation like this by making only a few
poor choices. 

Wednesday morning, John took 3 or 4 of our group at 6:30 in the
morning to go to the Atlanta food bank where they had 10 minutes to



fill up 2 shopping carts with as much as they could fit in them. When
they returned, we spent hours sorting food for the food co-op that
Jesus' Place runs on a weekly basis at local schools. Around 4:00 we
loaded the trailer full of boxes and headed to the school. The families
that were there helped unload the trailer and then sorted the food into
e shares for each family. 

When the work was done, each family took home 2 large boxes, and
a couple of armloads more of food to their vehicles. This food lasts
them for 2 weeks. The reasoning behind the food co-op is that in
these counties, 1 out of every 2 students do not finish the school year
in the same school they started in. Families can't afford to pay their
bills and buy the necessities, so the choose to buy the necessities
such as food instead of paying bills. This gets them evicted and
moving from  place to place. The food co-op allows people to pay
their bills instead of buying food. Each family pays $3 for the
groceries, which allows them to participate in giving to help others.
That $3 goes toward helping people in need. 

The people we met were proud to be a part of this co-op and it was



obvious that they appreciated all that John and Jesus' Place is doing
to help their community. I know that we were all challenged to reach
out and meet needs in our own community. What a great group of
teens we have here at KCC. I believe that God is, and will continue to
use them in mighty ways. Thank you all for your prayers and support
for our young people.

Upcoming Events

New Life Group added!

The spring Life Group session
starts this week & will conclude the
week of June 5th. 

If you live in the Fife Lake/South
Boardman area, Vince & Emily
Paulus will be hosting a Life Group
on Sundays at 6:00pm. Call the
church office for directions at 258-
9441.  You can still sign up in the
church lobby or online
at kccwired.com!

KCC Men's Ministry Annual
Breakfast & Skeet Shoot for all men
& boys Saturday, April 16th. 
Breakfast will be held in the Lower
Level at KCC beginning at 8:30am.
Then we'll drive out to Gene &
Shirley Farrier's - 1515 N. Selkirk
Lake Rd. for the Skeet Shoot.

Sign up online or at the Welcome
Center in the Lobby. Call Dean
Farrier at 231-620-1798 with any
questions.

Tonight, April 6, 2016 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuDDa703r1vGyM9IcPIHyajJshzNSXvfNjrUgY-nyb15yM7ZjwJElDj9cgOBG2od8yXnXynGK90PoFC5V8Dh42g5WwkdqN1gcmMvK7tr0Hnw4iS1ihYHMdukpfZmMdPTQ3UMUB5R6-NoLXlECbtJ0mJQCBAbnrTuCe22IJvxyJvWabyo-RZ-xvZ8iDlR8NrbQ0cRAayZcG9sS8msjqRXPJlb-4r-5jR72XwSpBjHmD2Xz&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuMGO2XWbWxWTMNcY0SXH03niaso6I8h8CF6cncqAUVTo2FV66T5Cld6UzmlQ_JlyjtctKSpLILy-Tw8pDb5Y_BmrsDJvK_Je9KojQqFxYSw37T2FVXanNxY0xLdFcBSE_AaLdvUvEyaTazEh6pGlIBNysccVhh8c9GZKat6wXJBjZhNiv_fC00M=&c=&ch=


3:00 - 4:30 PM - Octane - 4th & 5th Grade Youth Group
6:30 PM - JAM - for all kids Kindergarten through 3rd Grade
6:30 PM - FUEL - Middle School Youth Group 

This Sunday - April 10, 2016

8:30 AM - Worship 
10:00 AM - Faith Training for Preschool through Adults
11:00 AM - Worship
11:00 AM - KidStuf in the Lower Level for kids Kindergarten - 5th grade
6:30 PM - FUEL - High School Youth Group

Check out kccwired.com for a full list of upcoming events!

Click Here!

Kalkaska Church of Christ, 1725 W. Kalkaska Rd. NW, PO Box 757, Kalkaska, MI 49646, 231-258-
9441
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